
80 YEARS OF PZK 
 
The year 2010 marks the 80th anniversary of establishment of PZK (Polish 
Radio Amateur Association).  In celebration of that event, the PZK Headquarters 
is issuing the 80 YEARS OF PZK commemorative award.  The award is 
available to all licenced radio amateurs, including the SWLs.  To be eligible, the 
applicant needs to collect 80 points according to the following table: 
 
 

POINTS FOR EACH CONTACT 
Special event STATIONS: any time between 

1 Feb 2010 - 30 Apr 2010 
during 

SP-DX-Contest 
3 - 4 Apr 2010 

SP80PZK      QSL via -   SP0PZK 
HF80PZK                        SP5PSL  
SO80PZK                        SP7PCA 
SQ80PZK                        SP9YGD 
SN80PZK                        SP5PPA  
3Z80PZK                        SP4Z  
3Z85IARU                      SP2JMB 
SP85IARU                      SP9PNB  
SN85IARU                     SP4OZ 
SQ85IARU                     SP3MGM     
HF85IARU                     SP9YGD    
SO85IARU                     SP5PPK   
3Z0RADIO                     SP9MRO 

6 12 

All club and individual SP stations using the 
number 80 in their prefix, i.e:  
SP80FAP, SQ80WAA, SP80KAC, SP80PS…etc 

4 8 

All other club and individual SP stations 2 4 
 
The award will be issued in a single category only (no endorsements for bands or modes). 
SP stations will count only once, independent on the band or mode they were worked on. 
 
The only exception is the SP-DX-Contest, where an SP station that was worked before the 
Contest may be contacted again on any band or mode, but only once.  Please note that contacts 
made during SP-DX-Contest yield double points. 
 
The award can be earned during the 1st  of February 2010 and the 30th of April 2010 and only the 
contacts made during this period will be eligible. 
 
The applications (log abstracts) along with the €5 fee are requested to be sent  
 ( via REGISTERED MAIL ) to the following address: 
 

Polski Związek Krótkofalowców 
Award Manager PZK 

P.O. Box 54 
  85-613 Bydgoszcz 13,   Poland 

 
Please note that the applications will be accepted until 31st of  December 2011 only. 
 
   YOU ARE INVITED! 
Piotr Skrzypczak SP2JMR 
      President of PZK 


